for the area. Bids were received with James Warren & Associates submitting the low bid in the amount
of $100,572.45. Commissioner Griner asked how many homes were in this subdivision? Mr. Stalvey
responded between 30-35, with some lots being undeveloped.

REPORTS - County Manager
There was no additional information to report.

ADJOURNMENT
Commissioner Orenstein made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Commissioner Wisenbaker
second. Chairman Slaughter adjourned the meeting at 8:41 a.m.



